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OFFICE OF THE GOVERNOR 

G . MENNEN WILLIAMS 
GOVERNOR 

LANSING 

December 2 7, 19 56 

Honorable and Mrs . Morales Arturo Carrion 
Under Secretary of State 
State Department of Puerto Rico 
San Juan, . Puerto Rico 

My dear Friends: 

My wife and I have just returned from our 
trip to Puerto Rico and South America and we look back on 
those few weeks as very happy ones and very productive 
ones. We want to thank you for your wonderful hospitality 
and for helping us understand the great developments in 
Puerto Rico. We feel that you have done things which all 
the world ought to know about and that we are glad we 
learned about. 

Our very best wishes to your good wife and you 
and the Season's Greetings. 

Sincerely, 

Governor 
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